From: Andrew Thomas [mailto:athomas@cfmeu.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 21 December 2016 3:12 PM

To: AMOD

Subject: AM2016/34 - Application by CFMEU to Vary Black Coal Mining Industry Award 2016 - Mines
Rescue Employees

Dear Sir/Madam;
| refer to the draft determination in the above mentioned matter, issued by the FWC yesterday.

It is suggested that as the Determination will establish a new award clause (clause 15A) and a new
Schedule (Schedule H), that consequential amendments by made to the Table of Contents to reflect
those new provisions.

Otherwise we agree with the latest draft determination.

| would be grateful if you could bring this to the attention of Hamberger SDP and post it on the
appropriate web page.

Regards

Andrew Thomas

Andrew Thomas

National Industrial Officer

CFMEU — Mining and Energy Division
Level 11 215 Clarence St.

Sydney NSW 2000

(02) 92671035

0467 490930
athomas@cfmeu.com.au
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